
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 19th May 2023 

Dear Families 

Well, we have definitely seen an improvement in the weather this 

week.  The children have been able to enjoy the field every day - 

which is great. 

Thank you to everyone who supported your child to participate in 

Walk to School Week.  If you did change the way you travelled into 

school, hopefully you will be able to continue this, particularly with 

summer fast approaching.  Linked to this, some of our Year Six 

children completed their Bikeability training - in the perfect biking 

weather. 

Some of our KS1 children got to participate in a cross-school multi-

skills event and had lots of fun.  Thank you to Miss Davis and Miss 

Livanos for accompanying the children. 

Next week, we have our Country Dancing show to parents.  All year 

groups from Nursery to Year Five will be taking part, and the 

weather is forecast to be even more glorious.  Our Year Sixes are 

very busy rehearsing for their end of year spectacular production, 

so they will not take part in this.  However, some Year Six children 

will be given the opportunity to represent the school with their 

Maypole dancing at the Winnersh Summer Fayre. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Creativity 



 Office Notices 

 

  Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards  

 

 

• Fri 26th May – Prospective Parent Tour 

• Fri 26th May – Country Dancing Show 1:45pm 

• Mon 29th May to Fri 2nd June – Half-Term 

• Mon 5th June – Inset Day 

• Tues 6th June – Children Return  

• Thurs 8th June – Year 2 Indian Dance Workshop 

• W/C 12th June – Year 1 Phonics Screening Check  

• Tues 13th June – Year 1 Frensham Ponds Trip 

• Tues 13th June – Reception to Bucklebury Farm 

• Thurs 15th June – GRT History Month assembly 

• W/C 19th June – Year Six residential  

• Thurs 22nd June – Rabbit Class assembly 

•  

 

Beaver – Gracie 

Rabbit – Evi 

Otters – Advik 

Grey Wolf – Whole Class 

Red Squirrel – Aiden  

Fox – Tony-Lee 

Dormouse – Luca 

Pine Marten – Zak 

Hedgehog – Armaan 

Wolverine – Poppy K 

 

 

Beaver – Mason 

Rabbit – Matthew 

Otters – Kayson 

Grey Wolf – Whole Class 

Red Squirrel – Yehya 

Fox- Ziyannah 

Dormouse – Claire  

Pine Marten – All Year 6 

Hedgehog – Poppy P 

Wolverine – Danny  

 

 

 



 

 

 

  

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or visit 

the school gallery. 

Nursery  

Reception  

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 

Superstar! 

Gyan is really excited to share 

with you today that after a tough 

SATs day, she was overjoyed to 

be have been the first girl in her 

gymnastics class to be awarded 

her Level 10 skills badge! 

Well done Gyan! 

If you would like your child to 

star in next week’s newsletter, 

please email the school office. 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nursery_eyfs/620306
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/reception_class_eyfs/620307
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_2_ks1/620228
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_34_lower_ks2/620198
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_56_upper_ks2/620191
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

 

 

Weekly Attendance  

Bear Cubs- 88.5% 

Brown Bear –98%                  

Beaver – 98.8%    

Rabbit –98.8%  

Otter –100% Winners  

Grey Wolf –98.5%  

Red Squirrel –96.6%  

Dormouse –95.4%  

Fox – 93.3%  

Wolverine –93.5%  

Hedgehog –98.9%  

Pine Marten – 98.5%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Lates 

Please ensure your 

children arrive to school 

on time. It can be very 

disruptive to the child 

and to the rest of the 

class.  

Thank you 



 

 


